

Roundtable Meeting 2017 06

Table of contents

- [When](#)
- [What](#)
 - [Fixing Community Items session](#)
- [Where](#)
- [Topics](#)
 - [1st hour quick news](#)
 - [Second hour, longer topics](#)
- [Recording](#)
- [Follow-Up](#)
- [Chat log](#)
- [Pages related to this one](#)









Volunteering Facilitator: [Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist](#)

When

The time is now : Wednesday 21 April 2021 23:21:27 CEST

[Thursday, May 18th, 2017 at 13:00 UTC time](#) (click for time zone in your city)

Next Roundtable

	Thu 15 Jun 2017 11:00 GMT-0000	Thu 15 Jun 2017 12:00 GMT-0000	Thu 15 Jun 2017 13:00 GMT-0000	Thu 15 Jun 2017 14:00 GMT-0000
Jean-Marc Libs 	?	?	✓	✓
amette 	✗	✗	✓	✓
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist 	?	✓	✓	?
Gary Cunningham-Lee 	✓	✓	✓	✓
drsassafras 	✗	✗	✓	✓
Jonny Bradley 	✗	?	✓	✓
luciash d' being  	✗	✓	✓	✓
	-3	1	7	6

What

See [Roundtable Meetings](#) for a detailed description.

Fixing Community Items session

(Why this?)

Closing the Roundtable time we use available time to organize a session to fix a list of bugs from the reports at <https://dev.tiki.org/Community+items#Summary> and <https://dev.tiki.org/Community+items#List>

- ...

Tiki community issues (no coding) where volunteers are needed

- After 17 dogfood server & prefs documentation is switched over, it should all be checked for accuracy. (Anything obviously wrong)

Where

<http://live.tiki.org>

Topics

1st hour quick news

1. Release process update
Next server how can we have tools needed
2. Follow-up on "Adding a feed for Tiki improvement, evolution"
Was anything decided ?
3. demo of new features in 17 coded by drsassafras

Second hour, longer topics

1. Do we change default menu from left col vertical to topbar horizontal ?
2. Review of the pending Tiki **Community Items** (issues and wishes affecting the Community as a whole and *.t.o sites), for up to 15 minutes. See
 - <https://dev.tiki.org/Community+items#Summary> and <https://dev.tiki.org/Community+items#List>
(Why this?)
3. ...

Recording

- <http://recordings.blindsidenetworks.com/citadelrock/d559965849921585c1849af03b7a51638700d979-1497531432519/presentation/?t=00m00s>

Follow-Up

Chat log

Pages related to this one

One page links to [Roundtable Meeting 2017 06](#)

- [Roundtable Meetings](#)